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Statistics Authority publishes an 
Interim Report on a review of migration statistics 

 
 
The UK Statistics Authority today publishes an interim report as part of its monitoring review of 
official migration statistics. The report is available on the Authority’s website at 
 
http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk/reports---correspondence/reports/migration-statistics--interim-
report.pdf
 
Comments on the issues raised in this report are welcome – please make them to 
authority.consultations@statistics.gsi.gov.uk.   
 
A public meeting is being held on 22 April at the Royal Statistical Society. This is now fully 
subscribed. If you have not booked a place but are keen to attend please contact 
authority.enquiries@statistics.gsi.gov.uk to be put on a waiting list. The feedback from this event 
will contribute towards the final report which we are aiming to publish in July 2009. 
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